
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

     

 

  

 

 

 

    
 

        

   

      
   

   

    

         

        
      

       

          

      

       
     
       

            

      

    

         
     

     

   

         

          
            

          
        
           

      
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Get yours online now 

 

 
 

 

 

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

So far      

95.8% 

 

 

What a lovely prize giving evening we enjoyed 

on Tuesday as we rewarded our chosen winners. 
 

However, all the children have been winners of a  

kind this year as it has been a fantastic ten  

months of  achievement and progress in so many  

ways. 
 

Let’s hope next year is equally as successful at  

Ash Green. 
 

MONDAY 31 JULY – FRIDAY 4 AUGUST 
 

The children will have a fantastic week which 

will include lots of fabulous activities linked to 

the wonderful stories written by Roald Dahl. 
 

They will finish off with a buffet style lunch 

and a showcase of their work on the Friday. 

 
 

On the last day of term children can bring a toy to 
school. This can be an electronic device as long as 
it cannot take photographs.   
This will be the responsibility of your child – 
please send a permission note in on the day. 
 
Thank you  

 

 

 

 

For half the fare! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Under 16 PhotoCard 

25 JUL 2019 

Under 16 

PhotoCard 

 

 

 

Tickets you can add Week      Month   

Under 19 Bus Only 

Under 26 Bus and Rail 

£9.75 £36.00 

£22.60 £85.60 

Simply visit: www.wymetro.com and apply for yours! 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Our After School Club runs from 3.15pm – 6.00pm 

- £6.00 a session. 
 

We are starting a booking system where places 

must be paid for in advance. Please let the school 

office know by Tuesday 25 July to start in 

September. 

 

 

 

WANT TO BOOK 

A PLACE..? 



  
     
  

 
   
    

 
 

   
 
 

     
        
     
     

      

        

    

   

     

       
        

     

         

   

     

     
   
 
       

    

       
    

   

       

    
   

     
       

           

       

         

      
     

      

        

       

 
  

  
  
 

Summer Learning Packs 
 

Look out for Summer Learning Packs that the 

children will be bringing home.  
 

They will be full of fun activities for children 

to complete during the long summer break to 

set them up for the new school year. 

 

 

 

 

Midsummer 
Close –  

Tues 25 July 

Re-open –  

Wed  6 September 

 

Close – Friday 29 September – Training Day 

Half Term 
Close –  

Fri 27 October 

Re-open – 

Mon 6 November 

 

Christmas 
Close –  

Fri 22 December 

Re-open – 

Mon 8 January 2018 

 

Half Term 
Close – 

Fri 16 February 

Re-open – 

Mon 26 February 

 

Easter 
Close – 

Thurs 29 March 

Re-open – 

Mon 16 April 

 

Close – Mon 7 May – May Day 

 

Half Term 
Close – 

Fri 25 May 

Re-open – 

Mon 4 June 

 

Midsummer 
Close – 

Fri 20 July 
 

 

WE BREAK UP FOR THE SUMMER ON 

TUESDAY 25 JULY AT 2.15pm 

CHILDREN WILL RETURN ON WEDNESDAY 6
TH

 SEPTEMBER 

 

 

 

 
 

Our Sports Day will be held on the 

field at Clough Lane as follows: 
 

NURSERY AND RECEPTION  

MONDAY 24 JULY – 9.15am 

 

KEY STAGE 1  

MONDAY 24 JULY – 10.45am 

 

KEY STAGE 2 

MONDAY 24 JULY – 1.30pm 

 
 

In general, this year’s 
Year 6 has been a 

fantastic year group and 
the great majority have 
been exceptional role 

models. 
 

         We wish them ALL well for 
a successful future. 
 

 

 
 

Mrs Worthington who is leaving to have 

a baby. 

Thanks to Miss Stevenson and Miss 

Axton for all their hard work over the 

year and we wish them well  

in their new posts. 

Year 1 Ambassadors 
 

Our Year 1 children visited The Rainbow 

Factory this week.  

 

 

 

One of our Governors, Mr Reeves, praised 

their behaviour as some of the best he had 

ever seen in his years of supporting trips 

from our school. 


